
ROYAL NORWEGIAN CONSULATE GENERAL 
July 31, 1984 229rno FOSHAY TOWER 

MINNEAPOLIS, MINN. 55402 

TELEPHONE: (612) 332-3338 

TELEX: 290 036 

Dear Madam, 

The Royal Norwegian Consulate General has 

the honor to inform you that on July 30, 1984, Ms. 

Lillian Wikstr¢m assumed her duties as Vice Consul 
of Norway in Minneapolis according to appointment 
by the Royal Norwegian Ministry of Foreign Affairs. 

Vice Consul Wikstr¢m succeeds Ms. Carola 

Bj¢rklund who left Minneapolis on July 19, 1984, for 

her new assignment as Secretary of Embassy at the 

Royal Norwegian Embassy in Washington, D.C. 

~~ Harald Lone 

The Honorable Joan Anderson Grawe 

Secretary of State of Minnesota 

St. Paul, Minnesota 

Consul General 




